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September 2018 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Welcome back after the summer break. We have had a wonderful few days settling 

in with the children. I just wanted to share some information with you about the 

timetables in year 1.  

The children will receive two PE lessons per week. One lesson will be inside and the 

other lesson will be outside. Please can you make sure your child brings their full PE 

kit in every Monday; if the children do not have PE timetabled until later on in the 

week there can be occasions when their PE kit is required, so it is always best to 

have it in school. The children will bring their PE bags home every Friday. Below are 

the timetabled PE lessons for each class.  

Please remember to name every item of clothing, including shoes, trainers and PE 

pumps.  

If you have any further questions, please speak to your class teacher or myself.  

Many thanks,  

 

Ms. Stephanie Rees 

Year 1 Leader 

PE Days 

Beech Larch Oak 

Monday  Monday  Thursday  

Tuesday  Wednesday  Friday  
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